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Comments: I am strongly apposed to the expansion of the Holland Lake Lodge area. Changes and updates to

the lodge and other buildings may be necessary but an expansion of this caliber will have a huge negative affect

on the highway 83 corridor. Traffic will become insane and local people as well as those of us coming to recreate

won't be able to find camp sites or use our favorite recreational areas.  Holland Lake is one of the most beautiful

lakes in this area and it is not a very large lake. The expansion will ruin the landscape as we know it. There

needs to be consideration for the major trail head into the Bob Marshall Wilderness that will be directly affected

as well. Please consider all of our concerns, as Montanans who use these areas every day!  

Thank you!


